
Newsletter 11th February 2022 

We are delighted to announce that we will be celebrating World Book Day  on  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Book Inspired Dress Up Day  

Check out  www.worldbookday.com for inspirational, budget saving costume ideas. 

THURSDAY  3rd 

MARCH  

Children’s Book Swap 

Bring in your old children’s books to swap for a new book—only 20p or just buy  a 
book for 40p  - being held Tuesday to Friday playtimes. 

In our school hall from March 7th—11th  

Don’t forget to use your voucher 

Extreme Read Photo Competition 

What unusual (but safe!) places do you read in? 

Take a photo and enter the competition—the wackier  the better! 

Why not give this a go? 



Mental Health Week 

Reception have been learning 

about their emotions and how 

to deal with them.  

 

They also had a lovely  

meditation session where 

they were taught how to 

breathe correctly, with the 

help of their teddies, 

 in order to relax. 

Growth Trees 

How we grow emotionally 



 

 

 

Year 3  - Safety on the Internet 

Safer Internet Day  

Reception children learned what to do and what not to do on the internet. 



 

In science, year 6 have been  learn-
ing about light.  

They have looked at how it travels, 
reflects and how it causes shadows. 

 

They then went on to dissect pigs’ 
eyeballs to understand how the eye 

actually  works. 

This week, year 3 have been exploring 
Mesolithic, Stone Age settlements.  

We made our own in the forest from 
sticks and other materials.  



 

This week’s Internet Safety Poster 

Healthy School News 



Awards—Congratulations to the following children 

 

 

                    

   SMILE AWARDS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 DOJO AWARDS  

       SUPERSTAR AWARDS 



Dates for your Diary 
15th February  Parents evening 

16th February  Parents evening 

1st March   Choir singing at the Brindley 

 

FURTHER DETAILS WILL FOLLOW FOR ALL EVENTS NEARER THE TIME 

Here is the link if you wish to have a look at the Wednesday Word. 

This is a half term booklet. 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/holiday-

special?pid=MTA101634&v=52.9  

Lunchtime and after school clubs 

Tuesday lunchtime  Chess Club with Mr Redmond 

Tuesday after school Football, years 4, 5 and 6 with Mr Lynch 

Wednesday after school Table Tennis with Mr Ray 

Thursday after school Choir with Mrs Cunliffe 

Friday lunchtime  French Club with Miss Brown 

 

Coming soon, next half term there will be dance and multi skills clubs for KS1 children. 

On the 16th March they are singing at Saints Peter and Paul ‘s Spring Concert, 

it starts at 6.00pm and usually  finishes  between 8 and 8.30pm. 

Tickets will be available from school very soon and will cost £5 for adults and 

£2.50 for concessions.  

The school choir have a busy time ahead. They are performing in the Brindley 

on the 1st March as part of Halton Primary Arts Network showcase.  The con-

cert will start at 7.00pm and finish approximately at 8pm. The tickets can be 

bought directly from the  Brindley box office, the cost is £4 for adults and 

£3 for concessions. Please come and support your children because they have 

worked so hard for this. 

Choir News 

Please note that the date for the concert at Sts Peter and Pauls has been changed to 

MONDAY 14th MARCH. Sorry for any inconvenience. 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/holiday-special?pid=MTA101634&v=52.9
https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/holiday-special?pid=MTA101634&v=52.9

